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Reception perform ‘The Gingerbread Man’ 

 

This week Reception have become budding actors and actresses.  After observing lots of 

fabulous creative and imaginative play we thought it would be nice to put on our own 

Reception performance.  The children were able to make a vote as to which book they would 

like to focus on. The Gingerbread Man was a clear winner. Over the last few weeks we have 

explored the story in depth, looking at characters, setting and story sequence. The children 

were given the chance to decide which character they would like to play and over the last few 

days practised their lines. Excitement and enthusiasm filled the air on Thursday as the 

children acted out the story. We finished of the week with the children watched their acting 

debut on the big screen and a little gingerbread treat.  
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